
  
 

From: Rick Engel [mailto:rick@restaurantfreedom.com]  
Sent: Thursday, February 04, 2010 11:30 PM 
To: Hilling, Clara 
Subject: Little Woodrow's Guadeloupe - Outdoor Live Music Venue Permit 
 
Clara, 
 
Per your request, here is what Little Woodrow’s would be willing to consider with respect to 
modifying our Outdoor Live Music Venue Permit at our 2610 Guadeloupe location in an effort to 
be good neighbors and in the spirit of cooperation. 
 

• We would be willing to limit live music on our patio to no more than 2 times per week. 
• We would agree not to have live music on our patio during UT semester finals. 
• We will agree to reorient our outdoor speakers away from the residents next door and to 

direct the sound toward our building. 
 
As we’ve also discussed, I am also more than willing to provide my personal contact information 
as the owner of the business in the event there is ever a complaint or perceived violation in an 
effort to streamline and proactively address the enforcement of our permitted use. 
 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Rick Engel 
Little Woodrows | CEO  
1710 Evergreen Avenue | Austin, TX  78704 
C: 512.970.5538 | F: 512.857.6920 
www.LittleWoodrows.com 
 
 


